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Dear Parent/Carer,  
  
Leaver hoodies  
  
We are pleased to share with you all that the 2022 Year 6 Leaver clothing is now available 
to purchase via ‘Monkhouse’. Orders can only be made through the website link below: 
 

https://www.totalclothingshop.co.uk/summerhill/ 
  
Once you have opened the link, you will notice we have selected two items to order from 
based on your preference: hoodies and t-shirts.  
 
Leavers Hoodies are priced between £14 - £15.50, dependent on size, with an option to 
add initials to the item of clothing for an additional cost of £2.75. 
 
T-shirts range from £6 - £7.50, dependent on sizing, with the option of adding initials to the 
garment for £2.75 extra.  
 
The deadline to order from the link above is the Tuesday 10 May. 
 
Orders should arrive to school w/b 23 May and will be distributed by school staff. Once 
children have received the orders, they will be able to wear them to school for the 
remainder of the academic year, providing the rest of the uniform policy is adhered to.  
 
Thank you, 
 
The Y6 team.  
 
Kirstie Coombes          Agata Russe          James Pitt 

https://www.totalclothingshop.co.uk/summerhill/

